(s Membier of Pardiament for
Nickel Belt,
it is my honour to necagnize the
for earning the
Five Bloom Rating.
This is an incredibile accomplishument.
Congratulations to all velunteers who worked
and contribute their time to the
Waterfrant Enfrancement Project.
our cemmunity such a great place to live!

Thank you for your angeing commitment,
devotedness and voluntarism.
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Marc Sevié, M.D.
Nictel Belt
Septembien, 2017




